
Archway Veritas 
August 1, 2021

Headmaster Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

Archway Faculty and Staff are eager to welcome our families back to school this week. 
This is our 11th year as a community of learners; we missed the 10-year anniversary last 
year. This year, with the hope of  a “normal” school year on the horizon, it is important to 
harken back to two foundational documents with faculty and staff: Six Loves of Great 
Hearts and our Philosophical Pillars.

The opening paragraph of Six Loves explores why Great Hearts exist. I include it below…

Why Great Hearts Exists: 

To educate for the life-long pursuit of truth, goodness, and beauty 

This organization first and foremost educates children-that is our primary task. And the 
type of learner we strive to cultivate is essentially Socratic-the learner who, in awe of the 
cosmos and with a sense of passion and mission, strives continuously to know what is true, 
to know and practice what is good, and to love what is beautiful. 

This kind of passionate, dynamic, continuously active Socratic learning can only be 
fostered by those who themselves practice it. The spirit of Socratic learning must permeate 
the entire organization and flow outwards from it. Thus, the Great Hearts mission is not 
ONLY to educate children: we seek to educate our teachers and all our employees, the 
parents of the children entrusted to us, and the general public as well.

Please join me this year in pursuing truth, practicing what is good and loving beauty. 
Through school events, Headmaster coffees and bi-weekly Headmaster newsletters I will 
share reflections on the Six Loves. 



Each Headmaster Newsletter will consist of important information, deadlines, upcoming 
events, and much more. Please be sure to read each newsletter thoroughly.  

We do our best to keep our Facebook & Instagram pages up to date with all our school 
events - don't forget to check them out.  

I look forward to our partnership. 

Yours, 

 

Dr. Jeffries 
 

  

 

School Dates to Note 

• August 2nd: Back to School Bounce Social 
• August 3rd: Back to School Night; 5:00-7:00pm 
• August 5th: First Day of School | Welcome Back to School Mixer  
• August 10th: Sweet Treat Tuesday - Lulus Sorbetto 
• August 17th: 3rd - 5th Grade Curriculum Night; 5:30-7:00pm 
• August 18th: K - 2nd Grade Curriculum Night; 5:30-7:00pm | Dine-Out at Chipotle 
• August 19th: Student Portraits 
• August 24th: Sweet Treat Tuesday - Lulus Sorbetto 

 

Attention ALL Archway Families 

Bounce back to the school routine with our "Back to School Bounce Around Social" 
Where: The Rush Fun Park - 3865 E. Thomas Rd., Phoenix 85018 

When: Monday, August 2nd, 5:30-8:00pm 
Cost: $15.00 with a portion going back to Veritas Archway! 

*Don't forget to mention Archway Veritas at check-in* 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/l9TgowtNx6RU5z41NFltdw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL2FyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphBRXFBmEjeiKSUhphaG9zYWNrQGFyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


 

 

Back to School Night 

Tuesday, August 3rd, 5:00-7:00pm 
AVPSO sales will be open at 4:30pm 
All families should plan on attending this event.  
Students will meet their homeroom teacher, find their desks, and receive their textbooks.  
Parents will have an opportunity to learn about social events and community building, sign 
up to volunteer, order yearbooks, and purchase used uniforms and spirit wear through the 
AVPSO (Archway Veritas Parent Service Organization). 
Please allot one hour for the event, it's an exciting start to the school year! 
Yum Rockets AZ & Lulu's Sorbetto will be on campus for you and the family to enjoy the 
evening.  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_-GOgNl5_lEjU2b1RTqR_w%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueXVtcm9ja2V0YXouY29tL21lbnVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_7t0i3uB87CI52paaXz11A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QgaHR0cDovL2h0dHA6Ly9sdWx1c3NvcmJldHRvLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB


  

 

First Days of School 

On August 5th & 6th, guardians of K-5th grade students may walk their child to their 
classroom if they wish.  

August 9th - 13th, guardians of Kindergarten students who wish to walk their child to 
his/her classroom will have the opportunity to do so. First - Fifth grade families will no 
longer be able to walk their child to their classroom.  

Beginning on Monday, August 16th, guardians will no longer be able to walk their children 
into school.  

  

 



A Hearty Welcome to our New Faculty 

Join us in welcoming our new faculty! 
Check out a brief introduction by following the link HERE.  

 

Meet the Administration Team 

 
(left to right) 

Mrs. Lauren Grudem, Dean of Instruction | Mrs. Ami Hosack, Director of Operations | 
Mrs. Mary O'Connor, Office Assistant | Dr. Mary Frances Jeffries, Headmaster | 

Miss Moira Hyde, Dean of Students | Ms. Pat Del Duca, Office Manager | 
Mrs. Megan Opitz, Assistant Headmaster 

 

Tardy & Absences: Updated Policy 

Students who are late to school will need to be walked in by a guardian and signed in to 
receive a tardy pass. Students are no longer authorized to walk into the building 
unaccompanied after school has started. Families who fail to do so will be called to return 
to school to sign their child in. 

If your child is going to be absent please call the school, 602-489-7341. You are welcome 
to email the teacher to advise them of their absence, please include the attendance email as 
well so we can enter it into the State Compliance System, attendance@archwayveirtas.org 
and/or Mrs. O'Connor, moconnor@archwayveritas.org.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kijlJiNdEnkZSeMXrQ6IzA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9odHRwczovL2FyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzLmdyZWF0aGVhcnRzYW1lcmljYS5vcmcvMjEtMjItaGVhcnR5LXdlbGNvbWUtcGRmL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
mailto:attendance@archwayveirtas.org
mailto:moconnor@archwayveritas.org


 

  

 

Drop-Off & Pick-Up: Updated Procedures 
We've all eagerly been counting down the days, and now that most wonderful time of the 
year has almost arrived! We are excited to see all those smiling faces on Thursday, August 
5th! Students should be in their seats at 8:15am. Doors will open at 7:45am on the first day 
since many of us enjoy walking our students to their classrooms. Doors will open at 8:00am 
each day following the first day. Please use caution when driving through the designated 
drop-off/pick-up areas, especially in the first few weeks of school, both during morning 
drop off and afternoon pick up. Everyone is excited to get back into those pick-up lines but 
please be considerate of pedestrians and pick up helpers. 

Drop Off: 7:45am is the earliest drop-off time for students. Please make sure your children 
are left at school no earlier than 7:45am. Faculty supervision will be available to all 
students on the playground beginning at 7:45am.  

Pick Up: Whoever said the world is all chaos clearly had never witnessed the Archway 
Veritas parking lot in action. It is a bumper-to-bumper-into-bumper efficiency. Although 
the first few weeks may be more chaotic as we all resume our routines, please know that 
this too shall pass. Don't forget to use your family car placard when picking up. The car 
placards assist our faculty pick up helpers to safely and quickly get students into the family 
car. Students are dismissed at 1:30pm on Wednesdays, 12:00pm on Half-Days and 3:15pm 
on regular school days, please arrive no earlier than 30 minutes prior to the scheduled 
dismissal times. 

*Click HERE to print a walking waiver* 

*Click HERE to print the sibling pick-up waiver* 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hPJNT7NvLQvWZZiiFuP-kA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RiaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FtZXJpY2Eub3JnL3dwLWNvbnRlbnQvdXBsb2Fkcy9zaXRlcy8xNy8yMDIxLzA3L1dhbGtlcnMtZm9ybS5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/z74isHQGjhB21E7uitiFyA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RqaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FtZXJpY2Eub3JnL3dwLWNvbnRlbnQvdXBsb2Fkcy9zaXRlcy8xNy8yMDIxLzA3LzIxLTIyLVNpYmxpbmctV2FpdmVyLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E


For your child's safety... 
Each Family will need to print out a CURB Pick-Up Placard to pick-up their child. Go 
to the enrollment portal, greathearts.schoolaxis.com and log in to your account. Please 

see image below. 
If you do not have a placard you will be required to PARK and present your driver's 

license to Mrs. O'Connor in the front office in order to pick up your child. 

 

Below is a sample placard. 

 

mailto:greathearts.schoolaxis.com


 

Sibling Drop-Off & Pick-Up 

ACV students with a VPA sibling or VPA carpool can participate in our sibling drop off 
and pickup. Drop off will begin at 7:30am. No drop off prior to 7:30am. 

This will only be available for ACV students with VPA siblings or VPA carpools 

VPA/ACV Sibling Drop Off: ACV siblings of VPA students will be dropped off with the 
VPA student on the south drive outside the Prep courtyard and gymnasium (south 
entrance). Here, ACV students will be escorted to the ACV cafeteria and wait until 7:45am. 
At that time, these students will be able to go to the playground. 

VPA/ACV Sibling Pickup: ACV and VPA have coordinated together to have siblings 
released as close as possible. ACV students will be released at 3:10 on full days and prep 
dismissal on early release days. ACV and VPA students will meet in the gymnasium and 
exit through the south gymnasium doors. Either a parent can pick up through the South 
VPA lane, or the students can walk to the older student's car. 

Students will be given clear expectations during this service. Students who do not follow 
the expectations will no longer be able to take part of this service and will need to be 
dropped off and picked up at ACV's designated times. 

  

 

Student Portraits 

Pre-Order a portrait package online easily and securely.  Grads Photography will be at 
Archway Veritas on August 19  photographing students for Fall Pictures. For your 
convenience, you may PRE-ORDER your pictures by CLICKING HERE.  Please 
remember to be prepared to have a picture taken on picture day.  If you have any questions, 
please call Grads Photography at 623.580.4723. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RKT0sEAvz0qQi6q60OShbg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0TXaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9HcXdLWXlGYUYzUG9DMXRUVktzV3dnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZktBcHJQMFFuYUhSMGNITTZMeTkyWVc1a2J5NXBiV0ZuWlhGMWFYZ3VZMjl0TDJjeE1EQXdOek16TlRrNFZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFnb0FBT3ZXUmwzVzducnRVaHBoYUc5ellXTnJRR0Z5WTJoM1lYbDJaWEpwZEdGekxtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

 

Clubs 

We have a full schedule for clubs. Please follow the link HERE to see the clubs available 
for each day, Monday through Thursday. Afterschool clubs are not offered on Fridays. You 
can view (and plan) your child's afterschool activities beginning today. 
Clubs will open for registration on August 4th. Registration will close on August 11th. 
Clubs fill up quickly - be sure to reserve your spots.  
Clubs begin the week of August 16th.  

 

 

Curriculum Night 

Parents are encouraged to attend Archway Veritas’ Curriculum Night! 
Walk the halls, meet the teachers and learn about your child’s school day. Each teacher will 
lead parents through a short lesson. 

The evening will begin in the Lund Center at 5:30pm. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1XIfs2NZcaFRvVLBGosaCA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5jb25maWdpby5jb20vU2hvcHBpbmdDYXJ0LmFzcHg_Y29tPXByb2R1Y3RsaXN0JmNpZD0yMzEmc3JjaD10VwdzY2hvb2xtQgphBRXFBmEjeiKSUhphaG9zYWNrQGFyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


 

AVPSO 

A huge shout out to the Archway Veritas Parent Service Organization (AVPSO) for their 
continued support and everything they do to make Archway Veritas a special place.  

Want to make a difference? We have many volunteer opportunities! Volunteer 
opportunities can be found by following the link HERE.  

All volunteers must register in Raptor to volunteer. Please follow the link HERE to be 
redirected.  

Looking to become more involved in the 2021-2022 school year? Homeroom Parents.  

Reasons to become a Homeroom Parent? Read these valuable key points. 

  

 

School Lunch Program 

Registration OPEN! Follow the link HERE. 
If you wish to order your child a lunch for Thursday, August 5th & Friday, August 6th, you 
will need to place your order by noon on Wednesday, August 4th. 
Moving forward, all orders will need to be placed by noon the Sunday before the upcoming 
week.  

The hot lunch program relies on AVPSO volunteers to distribute food to students every 
day. You can register and order lunch for your kid(s) 
at HTTPS://LUNCHLADY.BOONLI.COM. 

You will use the code: patriots1. If you are able to share an hour or two, please consider 
volunteering for this duty. 
     

 

Community Courtesy 

When teachers, students, staff and parents follow arrival/dismissal expectations, we all 
work together to keep everyone safe. School parking lots can be incredibly busy places in 
the morning when children arrive and in the afternoon during dismissal. Safety is a primary 
concern of the school staff, but it requires everyone's participation. Please model the virtues 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-1-A3-4w8lsU7gdQexCeMw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0Q0aHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhc3Bzby5tZW1iZXJzaGlwdG9vbGtpdC5jb20vaG9tZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Is_JwZQpbLYPlzlPnn-KpA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QtaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ3JlYXRoZWFydHNhbWVyaWNhLm9yZy92b2x1bnRlZXIvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphBRXFBmEjeiKSUhphaG9zYWNrQGFyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/w0m207zdteIbSGzr7Er8IA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP4S9A2h0dHBzOi8vbmEwMS5zYWZlbGlua3MucHJvdGVjdGlvbi5vdXRsb29rLmNvbS8_%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6Ob3ZofRI3VF5rCsWnDpqw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QiaHR0cHM6Ly9sdW5jaGxhZHkuYm9vbmxpLmNvbS9sb2dpblcHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/HvOsw-rljwOJtlwrG2wSrQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly9sdW5jaGxhZHkuYm9vbmxpLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB


of patience and charity when entering and exiting the parking lot. There is no more 
immediate way to show we are a true community, and the stakes are high.  
Here are some safety tips for safe arrival and dismissal: 

• Stay in designated pick up areas as directed by school personnel. 
• Yield to pedestrians, crossing guards, and buses, and be aware that children who are 

walking/riding bikes may not look both ways before venturing in or across a 
roadway.  

• For those walking or riding themselves to campus, please remind them to stay on 
designated pedestrian/bike routes, look both ways, and cross only at designated areas 
(do not walk/ride in between cars). Wait for crossing guards, and walk bikes, 
skateboards, etc., across school driveways.   

• Put your phone down and keep your eyes forward.  
• Speed on school campus is to be kept at or below 10 mph and drivers must operate 

their vehicles with due care and caution at all times. 
• Be sure to drive the proper direction through parking lots and nearby streets. 
• When waiting for students to be released, pull all the way forward on the curb to 

allow other cars ample room and minimize driving around. 
• Make sure your child is fully buckled in before pulling away. 

Most important, parents should be patient, respectful, and courteous to other drivers while 
they pick their students up from school as well as the faculty and staff who are keeping 
students safe while on duty in the parking lots. Anger and frustration can lead to careless, 
unsafe behavior, and being a positive role model can help students learn safe procedures. 

*There are so many great reasons to ride your bike: It offers fun, freedom and exercise, and 
it's good for the environment. Please be safe and remember to ensure your child is wearing 
their helmet when riding their bike. 

  

 

Text Notifications 
Take advantage of our Text Messaging Service. 
Our school utilizes the SchoolMessenger system to deliver text messages, straight to your 
mobile phone with important information regarding emergencies, school closings, safety 
alerts and more. 
You can participate in this free service* just by sending a text message of “Y” or “Yes” to 
our school’s short code number, 67587. 
You can also opt out of these messages at any time by simply replying to one of our 



messages with “Stop”. 
*You must "opt-in" in each year in order to stay in the system*   
  

 

Volunteer 

Each year, volunteers will need to complete the Raptor process. If you would like to be 
approved to volunteer for next school year, please follow the link here. The process should 
only take 10 minutes to fill out the information and you will receive an answer from the 
Raptor system within 48 hours.  The cost is $5.00.  All volunteers must be approved 
through this process, no exceptions. Please note, when selecting the school it will not 
separate the Archway and Prep. The system will approve you for both schools.  You can 
choose multiple campuses if that applies to your family. If you have any questions or 
concerns you can reach out to John Lund, Great Hearts Safety Manager at 
jlund@greatheartsaz.org. 

  

 

Great Hearts COVID-19 Mitigation Plan 

Great Hearts has updated the Covid Mitigation Plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  
Please follow the link HERE to be redirected to the PDF.  

  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/yxpRwLzQcrNKqfWSOW2d7g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP4QHA2h0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvcDQ1M1BMUUt4NGxucWZZbWZfZl8yd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-
mailto:jlund@greatheartsaz.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vJ9SvOfJuZz9Q5HIQDh-dQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ3JlYXRoZWFydHNhbWVyaWNhLm9yZy93cC1jb250ZW50L3VwbG9hZHMvMjAyMS8wNy9VcGRhdGVkLU1pdGlnYXRpb24tUGxhbi03LjIwLjIxLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E


As Great Heart parents , you know we recognize that the success of our schools truly lies in 
the passion, talent, and dedication of our teachers. The Teacher Excellence Fund 
recognizes, rewards, and retains excellent teachers in the classroom through merit-
based bonus compensation every December. Teacher Excellence Fund awards/bonuses are 
distributed at the Headmasters discretion. Distribution is tied to performance, based on 
excellence in the classroom and overall commitment to our core purpose of serving 
students. 
Have questions? Please contact  Kelli Grove at grovekelli5@gmail.com (Telethon 
Committee Member) for more information.  

You can donate by following the link HERE. 
 
More information available on Back to School Night.  

  
 

  
  
  

 
 

 

  

mailto:grovekelli5@gmail.com
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aLqc-CPQRrdTccJjswdMaw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0Q1aHR0cHM6Ly9ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2F6LmNvbmZpZ2lvLmNvbS9tb25leXJlcXVlc3Q_aWQ9MjhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

Archway Veritas Parent Service Organization (AVPSO) 

The Archway Veritas Parent Service Organization (AVPSO) invites you to join 
our family directory. The AVPSO uses this list to send bi-weekly email updates 
about events, volunteer opportunities, and more.  
 
Please click here to update or activate your account.  

    

Amazon Smile 

 

You can still support our school by purchasing from Amazon! 
1. Go to https://smile.amazon.com/ 
2. Select your charitable organization (Archway Veritas) 
3. Bookmark https://smile.amazon.com/ 
*Hint: It works best on your desktop 

 

Quick Links: 

                                                      Family Handbook | Family Resources | Amazon Smile | Archway 

Veritas Board Meeting | Phonogram Videos 
 

  

  

School Hours: 8:15-3:15 (M,Tu,Th,F) | 8:15-1:30 (W) | 8:15-12:00 (Half-Days 

P: 602-489-7341 | F: 602-759-1300 

Website: Archway Veritas 

Follow us on social media for news and events!  

  

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bK7gDsuNfShRV37d523XBw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0RoaHR0cHM6Ly9hcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2FtZXJpY2Eub3JnL3dwLWNvbnRlbnQvdXBsb2Fkcy9zaXRlcy8xNy8yMDE5LzA3L01lbWJlcnNoaXAtVG9vbGtpdC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEFFcUGYSN6IpJSGmFob3NhY2tAYXJjaHdheXZlcml0YXMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RB6r9RF6GGIXemZbdBWAaw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QZaHR0cHM6Ly9zbWlsZS5hbWF6b24uY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RB6r9RF6GGIXemZbdBWAaw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0QZaHR0cHM6Ly9zbWlsZS5hbWF6b24uY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYQUVxQZhI3oiklIaYWhvc2Fja0BhcmNod2F5dmVyaXRhcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3hBmY80WDk9xw7YmdBoedw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRi5_iVP0T_aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS95Zk1NMDlHeUlrbkFoRUU5VjZ4YnFBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZ19HaldQMFJGYUhSMGNEb3ZMMkZ5WTJoM1lYbDJaWEpwZEdGekxtZHlaV0YwYUdWaGNuUnpZV05oWkdWdGFXVnpMbTl5Wnk5aFkyRmtaVzE1TFd4cFptVXZhR0Z1WkdKdmIyc3ZWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BUjFZMUcxOUllTVUxVWhwaGFHOXpZV05yUUdGeVkyaDNZWGwyWlhKcGRHRnpMbTl5WjFnRUFBQUFBUX5-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgphBRXFBmEjeiKSUhphaG9zYWNrQGFyY2h3YXl2ZXJpdGFzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
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